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Arizona MPI February Meeting

Join the Arizona Sunbelt Chapter of Meeting Professionals International (AZMPI) on 

February 13, 2014, at Hilton Phoenix - Mesa to hear Corbin Ball, a Certified Meeting 

Planner. Mr. Ball will discuss ways to “Do More With Less” – using free or very low cost

tech tools to drive down and reduce meeting and event planning costs. Register for this 

learning event at www.AZMPI.org.  The cost is $35.00/Members and $45.00/Non-

Members.  The program and luncheon runs from 11:00AM – 1:30PM.

“We strive to promote excellence within the meeting industry through education, 

certification, advocacy and business-to-business networking opportunities for our 

members,” said AZMPI President Jill Longfellow.  “Anyone who plan or supports 

meetings in any capacity, whether an administrative assistant or a caterer, can benefit 

from what AZMPI offers.”

The 375-member Arizona Sunbelt Chapter of Meeting Professionals International was 

established in 1979.  Meeting Professionals International is the meeting and event 

industry's largest association for the $102.3 billion meetings and events industry.  AZMPI

offers monthly events providing education, and networking opportunities.  MPI 

membership is comprised of more than 24,000 members belonging to 80 chapters and 

clubs worldwide.  To learn more about AZMPI visit www.AZMPI.org or call 602-277-

1494.   
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